
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher: David Alexander, BA (Hons); MSc 

Our Ref: SMC|NMO|004 
 
 
18th November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Italy Trip, May 2021 
 
Your son / daughter has shown a keen interest in an exciting enrichment trip to Italy which we are organising for the 27th – 
30th May 2021 (half term holiday).  The trip is being aimed at students who will be in Years 9 or 10 next academic year and 
follows on from a very successful trip to Italy in May 2019, as well as two very successful trips to Iceland and Morocco which 
have been organised in the last few years. 
 
Our intention is to spend 4 days on an organised and guided tour in conjunction with NST, visiting fantastic sites such as the 
Vatican in Rome, Vesuvius with a guided ascent of the volcano, a visit to the Roman ruins of Pompeii, fieldwork in Sorrento 
and a laser boat tour and visit to the idyllic island of Capri.  Flights will be direct with Easy Jet, flying into Rome from London.   
 
We intend that the touring party will consist of approximately 40 students, 4 Rednock Staff and a Guide / Interpreter organised 
by the travel company who will be with us during the days.  Before the trip we will arrange a series of information and 
educational seminars about our destination for students and an information evening for parents / carers.  We feel that the 
students will not only gain from the amazing experience visiting a culture different to that of our own but they will also 
develop a wide range of geographic skills and knowledge which will be directly linked to the modules they learn at school for 
GCSE Geography and therefore very relevant to their examinations. 
 
The quote we are currently working to is £646.40 per student; this is based on current prices for all activities, flights, hotel 
accommodation, most food, coach hire, guides and connections.  This figure is subject to change as group numbers will affect 
the final price although we have tried to overestimate costs to allow for fluctuations and to keep the figure within our stated 
budget.  I hope you are able to appreciate the difficulty in fixing a definite price this far ahead of the trip and that we will do 
all we can to keep the costs as low as possible without compromising the safety or enjoyment of the students. 
 
Payment for the trip must be made by the end of January 2021 through a number of termly instalments to start in February 
2020.  In the meantime, to secure a place on the trip, please complete and return the attached slip together with a deposit of 
£50.00, by Friday 6th December 2019.  We need to confirm numbers in the near future with the tour operator, hence the tight 
deadline.  Deposits will only be refundable if we need to cancel the trip due to insufficient numbers.  Should you choose to 
pull out of the trip, the deposit will be forfeited.  If there is a medical reason for non-participation then you would need to 
claim any monies back through travel insurance.  A student’s place on the trip will, of course, be dependent upon their conduct 
within school and their lessons.  It is imperative that student behaviour on the trip is impeccable therefore their conduct at 
school needs to reflect this. 
 
We will hold an evening for parents / carers and students in the near future, once more definite numbers are known and 
confirmation has been received from the travel company.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any immediate 
questions: sofia.cosimetti@rednockschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss S Cosimetti 
Trip Leader | Teacher of Geography 
 

Kingshill Road 
Dursley 

Gloucestershire GL11 4BY 

T: 01453 543618    
Email: admin@rednockschool.org.uk 
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Head Teacher: David Alexander, BA (Hons); MSc 

 
 

ENRICHMENT TRIP TO THE BAY OF NAPYLES, MAY 2021 
 
 

Student’s Name:      Current Year Group:    Tutor Group: 
 
 
 I have discussed the proposed enrichment trip to Italy in May 2021 with my child and would like to secure a place for 

him / her on this trip; I have included a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 
 
Please make cheque deposit payable to Rednock School 
 

 
Signed:       Parent / Care  Date: 
 
 

Please return completed slip and deposit to the Student Post Box by Friday 6th December 2019 
 

Thank you, Miss Cosimetti 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  


